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Monday, 12th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

CRICKET – Term 4 
 
The cricket season begins on Friday, 30th October (Week 3) and goes through to Friday, 11th December 
(Week 9). At this stage, I plan on entering three teams in the Friday evening competition (however this 
will depend on player numbers). They will be called the Knighton Knights, Knighton Spirit and the 
Knighton Kings. The games start at 5.30pm and normally last about 1½ hours. Please make sure your 
child is there 15 minutes before games start.      
 
Myself and Grant Miller will do the organising at the school end and will run practices once a week during 
lunchtimes on Friday. I will be able to help out with umpiring one of the senior teams on Friday evenings. 
Due to family circumstances Grant is unable to help out on Friday nights. Therefore, we need a parent to 
manage/organise the Kings (middle school) and the Knighton Spirit (senior school).  If you are able to 
help, could you please let me know on the form below. Unfortunately, if we are unable to get a volunteer 
to manage/organise these sides, there won’t be a team.  
     
A copy of the draw for the season can be accessed on the Hamilton Junior Cricket website: 
www.hamiltoncricket.co.nz. Students will also be informed of opposition and venue at practice each 
week. 
 
A fee of $15 is required to be paid by Friday, 16th October.  Online payments can be made through the 
Kindo shop https://bit.ly/2sVOTwY. If paying by this method, you do not need to return this slip.  If 
paying by cash or cheque, place it in an old envelope with the completed slip below and return it to the 
Frog Box at the Smiley Window by Friday, 16th October. 
 
Uniform:  
Your child will be provided with a Knighton shirt for their games once their fees have been paid.     
 
Kind regards, 
James Penman 
Teacher in Charge of Cricket 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CRICKET – Term 4   Knighton Normal School 
You do not need to send in this form if you are paying via the online Kindo shop. 

Name:  …………………………………………………………from Room ……. can play cricket for Knighton 
on Friday nights. 

I can help with managing on Friday nights.    yes / no 
 
I enclose my $15 fee     yes / no 
 
MY CONTACT DETAILS: Name:  ………………………………………………………………………  
 
Ph:  ……………………………    E-mail:  ……………………………………………………………… 
 
Signature:  ………………………………… 


